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From: jennifer lewis <jennifer.l.lewis2017@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 11, 2024 11:16 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Against Bill 7368
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To who it may concern  
        My name is Jennifer Lewis and I am a motorcyclist in the state of Rhode Island passing this bill would cause extreme 
safety concerns for anyone riding a motorcycle on the road..  


